
Year 1 Learning Letter

Friday 1st March 2024

What we are learning

 English – Superheroes/ real and fictional with a focus on Supertato

 Phonics – ‘ee’ as ‘ea’ / ‘e-e’ / ‘ie’ / ‘ey’  ‘y’

 Maths – Numbers from 20 to 50.

 Science – Looking for signs of spring and investigations on materials.

 History - Explorers, Neil Armstrong, Amelia Earhart and Christopher Columbus

 RE – Parables 

 D.T Healthy food; exploring what different dips taste like 

 Computing – Using computers to create artwork 

 P.E – Gymnastics and Outdoor games 

The children have been enjoying learning about real life explorers. So far, we 

have looked at Neil Armstrong and Amelia Earhart. They have enjoyed listening 

to stories, watching videos and reading about their amazing lives. Next week 

we will become explorers in the local area. The children have also enjoyed 

tasting different dips during our DT lessons and will be making their own in a 

couple of weeks. 

Dates for your diary

World Book Day Reminder!

World Book Day will take place on Thursday 7th March. 

Please ensure that your child comes to school dressed as a 

book character. Please do try and bring in the book of the 

character your child is dressing up as. Alternatively, feel 

free to bring in their favourite book. We cannot wait to see 

all the amazing costumes.

Surrey Wilder Schools Action for Nature
Surrey Wildlife Trust has been working with North Downs to encourage practical actions beyond the
school grounds and help nature thrive. Complete one or more Actions for Nature at home or in your
community, and the school will be in with a chance of winning a £500 grant towards outdoor
learning equipment. It isn't hard or expensive to help our wildlife, your action could be as simple as
a litter pick! If you’re lucky enough to have a garden, you could feed the birds, plant pollinator-
friendly plants or go chemical-free.

How to take part:
Explore your possible Actions for Nature: https://www.surreywildlifetrust.org/actions
Once you’ve completed your Action for Nature, record your actions, upload a photo and view our
actions map at: https://www.surreywildlifetrust.org/nature-actions-map
Surrey Wildlife Trust are also offering half-price membership to families that record an Action for
Nature as well as entry into A prize draw to win a wildlife tech prize!

https://www.surreywildlifetrust.org/actions
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